
From: Bob Grover [mailto:Bob.Grover@pacscape.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 11:58 AM 
To: Sen Dingfelder; Sen Olsen; Sen Bates; Sen Hansell; Sen Hass 
Cc: Lutman Jennifer 
Subject: SB 800  
 
I am calling to register my opposition to SB 800, the bill will requiring pesticide 
operators, and state and local government entities, to send a copy of their spray record 
to the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) within 60 days of application.  This is 
just red tape bureaucracy that will  just add to private and governmental costs and not 
better help protect the public.  Please instead focus on how to reduce unnecessary 
governmental regulation and expense.    
 

Bob Grover   President 
Pacific Landscape Management  
cell 503.793.6104  office 503.648.3900  fax 503.642.2369 

bob.grover@pacscape.com  www.pacscape.com 

 
 

Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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